
 

School District No. 63 (Saanich) 

Saanich Schools 
2125 Keating Cross Road, Saanichton, BC, Canada  V8M 2A5  (250) 652-7300  Fax:  (250) 652-6421 
 
 
 
April 3, 2018 
 
 
 

INVITATION TO COMMUNITY BUDGET MEETING 
 

 
 
The Board of Education of School District No. 63 (Saanich) invites you to a: 
 

Community Budget Meeting 
Wednesday, April 11, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 

Bayside Middle School, Multi-Purpose Room 
 
The Board of Education and the Saanich School District would be pleased to have you join us to 
participate in and contribute to the formation of our budget for 2018/19.  Participation by our school 
communities and the public in this process is important for the Board's adoption of a budget that 
reflects the values, beliefs and priorities of the community. 
 
In past years, there were two separate meetings for school communities and for the public.  This 
year these meetings have been combined to provide for one well attended meeting where the 
public has the opportunity to hear from our school communities and vice versa. This will also allow 
for a more meaningful public consultation. 
 
The evening will include a presentation on the budget process, the history of funding and related 
budget implications, and on the current budgeting context.  There will be time for questions and 
answers, and also an opportunity to provide your input through a table talk session with reporting 
out. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jason Reid Victoria Martin 
Secretary-Treasurer Chair, Saanich Board of Education 
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